October 1, 2010

Mr. Ed Martin

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Dr.

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re: VPRE-018
API No. 30-007-20308
Amended C-104 and C-105

Dear Mr. Martin:

Enclosed are forms C-104 and C-105 for well VPR E-018. The reports are “Amended
Reports” because when initially submitted the top perforation was erroneously reported
as 1971 instead of 1133’. The C-103 was not corrected because the information was
correct when stating all the perforating zones. On the C-105 under #26 (Perforations)
the information was listed correct but under #27 it was stated incorrect as 1971’. It was
also stated incorrect on the C-104 #29 (Perforations). Changes have been highlighted

in yellow on the two forms.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (713)

420-5038 or maria.gomez@elpaso.com.

Sincerely,

Dhwna. . Emeg

Maria S. Gomez
Sr. Regulatory Analyst

El Paso Exploration & Production

1001 Louisiana Street  Houston, Texas 77002
PO Box 2511 Houston, Texas 77252.2511

tel 713.420.2131
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